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SVP 

The Lion class is 

doing an ABC 

exchange with 

representation of 

each state. 

WME 

2nd and 4th grade 

classes buddied up 

to complete a 

“senses” adventure!  

 

 

UPCOMING    
 

October 20   Lady Warriors Soccer at Santa Fe 3:00pm 

 

October 21   RHS Volleyball vs Tucumcari  2:00pm 

                     Lady Warriors Soccer at Santa Fe  TBD 

                      Warriors Soccer at Soccoro  

                       Warrior Cross Country at Alb. Academy  

                         Warriors Football at Hope Christian   

 

October 26   RHS Volleyball at Dexter 5:00pm 

                     Lady Warriors Soccer vs Soccoro 4:00pm 

 

October 27   Cross Country at Southern NM Invitational 

                     Warriors Football vs Dexter 7:00pm 

 

RMSD Update 
 

Dr. Bickert 
Superintendent 

While we have closed the gradebook on the first quarter of 

the academic year, our Fall-sport athletes are also 

approaching the end of their respective regular seasons. 

Our cross country team competes in Albuquerque 

tomorrow and finishes the regular season next weekend in 

Alamogordo. 

Lady Warrior soccer competes this weekend in Santa Fe, 

but finishes the regular season at home on Thursday, 

October 26, 2023 with a start time of 4:00 p.m. 

Warrior soccer will be traveling for their last two games, 

with tomorrow’s match at Socorro and next Saturday’s 

match at Hot Springs. 

The Lady Warrior volleyball team is in action tomorrow at 

home and won’t be back at home again until Tuesday, 

November 7th. 

Warrior football travels to Albuquerque to take on Hope 

Christian tomorrow and finishes the regular season at home 

next Friday night against Dexter. 

Support our student atheletes by attending games when you 

can and have a wonderful weekend!  Dr.B.   

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

RMS 
 

Congrats to all our 
RMS students who 

scored Advanced on 
last year’s state 
assessment and 

were recognized at 
“High 5 Night!” 

RHS 
 

Seniors enjoyed 
visiting with local 
colleges during 
College Tailgate 

Day! 


